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Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home residents enjoy pumpkin
picking and carving

On Wednesday 20 October a group of our lovely residents from Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home visited Stanhill Farm in

Dartford to check out their pumpkin patch!

Everyone at the Lodge is getting ready for Halloween, so we needed to get our pumpkins at the ready!

Our ladies enjoyed seeing all the different sizes and colours of pumpkins on the farm and then got stuck in to scooping them out

and carving them when they got back.

Great messy fun and we love our perfect pumpkins creations!
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Fun on the farm and pumpkin carving!

 

 


